
CITY/CSU ELIZABETH & SHIELDS 
UNDERPASS OPEN HOUSE

Wednesday, September 14, 2016 
6 – 7:30 p.m.
CSU’s Bob Davis Hall

The City of Fort Collins and 
Colorado State University are 
hosting a community open house 
to discuss a proposed underpass 
at the Shields Street and 
Elizabeth Street intersection. 

A concept design will be 
available for viewing along with 

information regarding potential 
impact to vehicle, pedestrian 
and bike traffic patterns at the 
intersection.

CSU and City representatives will 
be on hand to answer questions 
and to receive feedback from 
residents, business owners and 

CSU students, faculty and staff.

This is a voluntary Site Plan 
Advisory Review (SPAR) for the 
Elizabeth and Shields Underpass. 
More information about the SPAR 
process can be found in Division 
2.16 of the City Land Use Code:  
colocode.com/fclandusehtml.html



P.O. Box 580 
Fort Collins, CO 80521

EVENT DETAILS:
Wednesday, September 14, 2016 
6 – 7:30 p.m.

CSU’s Bob Davis Hall (located off the south 
concourse of the Moby Arena)

Community members are encouraged to attend 
this informal open house and discuss the project 
one on one with representatives from both the City 
and CSU.  No RSVP required. For more information 
contact Jill Marx at jmarx@fcgov.com or 
Pam Jackson at pamela.jackson@colostate.edu. 

For more information on this project, visit: 
source.colostate.edu/construction-and-parking

To give feedback and ask questions, visit: 
source.colostate.edu/we-want-to-hear-from-you

Auxiliary aids and services are available for persons with disabilities. Esta información puede ser traducida, sin costo para usted. � 16-2220


